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Personal, Social and Emotional Development


Continuing to develop our confidence levels for joining in at group times. 


Developing our independence skills by practising dressing skills.


Being aware of how our actions can affect others and thinking about the things that make us feel happy or sad.


Taking turns during play and being respectful to others and our environment. 


Remembering our class rules and trying our best to stick to them.


Trying out lots of new activities within our indoor and outdoor classrooms.





Communication and language 


Maintaining attention during group and carpet time and thinking about how we can be a good listener and speaker.


Speaking in a sentence about the things that we have done at the weekend or what we like to do in Nursery.


Joining in with familiar rhymes and stories and talking about the characters, settings and events.


Taking part in daily Letters and Sounds Phase 1 phonic sessions which will focus on developing pre-reading skills. There is a lot more information and a selection of free games that can be accessed on � HYPERLINK "http://www.phonicplay.co.uk" �www.phonicplay.co.uk� –Phase 1. 


Practise recognising and writing our first name using our name card. 











This half term our topic will be....








Winter Wonderland





Physical Development


Moving in different ways inside and outside. The children will be taking part in a weekly PE session in the hall. This will be on a Friday morning. Please practise taking off/ putting on shoes and socks at home.


Thinking about how we keep healthy and the different ways that we can move our bodies.


Thinking about how to use our equipment safely and how to take care of it by tidying things away in the correct places.


Showing good coordination and control when moving and handling equipment. 


Developing the fine muscles in our hands that we need for writing by taking part in ‘Dough Disco’ and a range of other activities. Videos can be found online- � HYPERLINK "http://www.youtube.com" �www.youtube.com� - Shonette Bason- Dough Disco.


Using and handling one handed tools and equipment correctly.





Mathematics


Singing lots of number rhymes to develop the concept of more and less.


Practising oral counting forwards and backwards from different starting points on the number track.


Taking part in daily active maths such as number gym, where we count as we exercise. 


Looking at what numbers look like and taking part in rhymes which will help us to write them. 


Learning how to count objects carefully by moving each item as we count into a line.


Thinking about 2D Shapes and using words to describe them.


Matching numbers to different amounts.





Monday 30th October-


Wednesday 20th December 2017











Here is a list of some books that we will be looking at:


Lost and Found


The Gruffalo’s Child


The Stick Man


Little Fern’s First Winter


The Snowman 


Albert Le Blanc


Penguins in the fridge





Understanding the World


Developing our five senses through a variety of sensory activities themed around winter time.


Thinking about Celebrations such as Bonfire Night and Christmas. It would be fantastic if you could send in some family photographs!


Exploring celebrations from other cultures such as Diwali.


Developing an understanding about Remembrance Day on 11th Nov


Talking about the weather and how it changes with the seasons.


Learning about Arctic animals and where they live. 


Becoming more familiar with our ICT equipment and how to use it.








Expressive Arts and Design


Taking part in the Christmas Sing a long


Beginning to move, as directed, to music and taking part in different winter and Christmas songs.


Using our bodies to make sounds such as clapping and stamping.


Painting with cold colours and taking part in lots of creative activities relating to winter and Christmas time.


Manipulating material to create a planned effect such as using the play dough within our Ice Cream Parlour to make different Ice Creams.





Our topic and book list could change depending on where the children’s interest lead us!





Please continue to check our class blog which can be accessed via the school website � HYPERLINK "http://www.standrewsmethodistschool.co.uk" �www.standrewsmethodistschool.co.uk� 








